
GENERAL PUBLIC INTEREST 

 
NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF WRITTEN COMMENT PERIOD 

 

DEPARTMENT OF DEVELOPMENTAL SERVICES 
 

 

On September 21, 2018, the Department of Developmental Services published a 

Notice of Proposed Rulemaking concerning Speech-language Pathology 

Assistants.      (California Regulatory Notice Register 2018, No. 38-Z, September 

21, 2018, p. 1661.) 

 

The original written comment period deadline for this action was November 9, 

2018.     The Department is now extending the written comment deadline to 

December 5, 2018. 

 

Please submit all written comments to: 

 

 
Sharon DeRego, Manager 
Monitoring and Family Services Branch 
Department of Developmental Services 
1600 9th Street, Room 320, MS 3-11 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
FACSIMILE: (916) 654-3681 
EMAIL: Sharon.DeRego@dds.ca.gov 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. DeRego. 
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